

July 21, 2024

Welcome to First Assembly of God. We are so glad to have you! Please stop by the Welcome Center. We have a gift for you.

THANK YOU

How does one say thanks when a simple thank you seems so insufficient? You have blessed us once again with your generosity. While we never expect your gift of appreciation, we are not surprised either. Not surprised, but continually amazed at how benevolent you are to us as your pastors. Your faithfulness in giving is legendary. May God continue to bless you abundantly for your love and kindness shown to our families.

Terry & Joy Bonds Lanis & Teri Lewis

MID-WEEK SERVICES

There will be no regular services this Wednesday evening due to Vacation Bible School. This includes adult Bible study, choir practice and youth. Also, we will not have Celebrate Recovery on Thursday evening. Regular services will resume next week.

WOMEN'S MINISTRY

Our next Women's Ministry meeting will be on Monday, August 12 at 6:30pm in the Social Room. Shannon Cox Newton will be speaking about "Patience". A light dinner will be served.

Reminder: Our Priscilla Shirer Women's Ministry event will be Saturday, August 24. The event is 9am-3pm that day so we will leave at approximately 7am and will get back around 5pm. Tickets are \$85 if you would still like to attend. See Anna Dawkins for more information.

The Courageous Sisterhood Women's Conference will be at Evangel Church in Columbus, GA on September 13 & 14. The cost is \$100 per person if you sign-up by Sunday, July 27. After this date, the price increases to \$110 per person. Final deadline to sign-up is Wednesday, August 14. See Anna Dawkins or Amber Morris for more information and/or to sign-up.

IMPORTANT DATES

- July 21-25 Vacation Bible School 5:30-8:00 pm
- July 28 Board Meeting 4:30 pm July 30 Youth Event at Double Branches Baptist Church
- July 31 Youth at the Shelbys
- August 12 Women's Ministry Meeting 6:30 pm

LET'S PRAY!

AG US Missions prayer guides for August are located at the Welcome Center for anyone that would like one.





Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors or you can scan the attached QR code to take you to our online giving site.

> Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds Rev. Mike Taylor

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA 30817 www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org